
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Braehead Primary School Newsletter 

Week beginning 13th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Sports 
We are holding our School Sports event today, Monday 13th June, at the sports track behind 
the Willie Waddell Sports and Community Centre. Pupils should come to school in P.E kit, 
prepared for all weathers! Ideally, with at least a sweatshirt and waterproof for when they are 
waiting around in-between events. Pupils should also have their own water and snack. Parents 
are welcome to come to watch, we will be there from approximately 9.30am until 11.30am, we 
would ask that parents and carers stay at the seated area. 
 
Parent Council Bingo Night Wednesday 15th June 
Our Bingo night is on Wednesday, we hope to see you there! Tickets are available from school 
or the Parent Council. Tombola prizes still gratefully received! 
 
Bikeability 
Bikeability sessions continue this week on Monday, so we will need bikes in school. Bikes can 
be left in school if that is easier to manage.  
 
P7 Transition visits 
P7s pupils going to Lanark Grammar should meet me at the main entrance at 9.20am on 
Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th June. I will be there to make sure they are settled but will 
then head back to school. Parents should collect pupils at 2.30pm, this can be at the main 
entrance or at another point agreed by parents and pupils. 
 
Leavers’ Ceremony 
Looking ahead to next week, our leavers’ ceremony will be on Thursday 23rd June at 1.30 pm. 
Parents and carers are welcome! 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Lisa Glashan, Head Teacher (Acting) 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for the Diary: 
 

13.06.22 Sports day – 9.30 am 

Bikeability 

14.06.22 Lanark Grammar P7 visit 

15.06.22 Lanark Grammar P7 visit 

Parent Council Bingo Night 

21.06.22 Bikeability 

23.06.22 P7 Leavers Ceremony 1.30pm 

24.6.22 School closes 1pm for Summer Holidays 

Dress Down Day 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


